
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 11 of 2019  
 
Radio warnings on entering and departing harbour. 
Date of Issue: 12th June 2019 

 

Fishing and Commercial vessels using Eyemouth Harbour are to issue radio warnings on VHF 

Ch.12 when entering and leaving. 

The call should be issued as <<  EYEMOUTH HARBOUR, ALL VESSELS EYEMOUTH HARBOUR, 

THIS IS (VESSEL) ENTERING/LEAVING EYEMOUTH HARBOUR.>> 

This call does not require a response unless another vessel is already committed to entering 

or leaving the harbour, in which case an immediate reply should be made by that vessel. 

Leisure vessels are advised to monitor VHF Ch.12 and may issue this warning if there is any 

risk to navigational safety. 

This Notice cancels and supersedes LNtM No.7 of 2018. 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


